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FLORIDA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY

Februa ry 14, 1983
PNS-LI-83-100-1

Office of Management Information
and Program Controls

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Gentlemen:

Attached are the January 1983 Operating Status Reports and Operating Summary
Reports for Turkey Point Units Nos. 3 and 4, and St. Lucie Unit No.1. Also
attached are corrected copies of the St. Lucie Unit 1 Operating Data Reports
for May through December 1982. These copies correct year-to-date Items 14,19,
and 20 (Hours Generator on Line, Unit Service Factor, and Unit Availability
Factor).

Very truly yours,

bl.lb4
J. W. Williams, Jr.

Vice President
| Nuclear Energy
|
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cc: Mr. James P. O'Reilly
Mr. Robert Lowenstein, Esquire
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